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24th November 2023

A note from the Headteacher
We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers of Nursery and Reception pupils to 
‘come dine with us’ on Tuesday 5 December.  They will join their children and sample one of 
our school dinners.  The kitchen staff will be holding a Christmas Dinner Day for pupils 
(unfortunately not parents) on Thursday 14 December.  The choice can be selected on 
ParentPay as the first choice on that day and children who usually bring a packed lunch are 
welcome to book a Christmas Dinner on that day through ParentPay.
The PTA has been especially busy with their fund-raising schemes for school. The PTA Fashion 
Show and the PTA Winter Shopping Evening (below) were very well attended and  we are 
hoping you will support our Christmas Fair next Friday after school in the hall.  If you can’t 
make it but would like to support us by purchasing raffle tickets, please bring in your raffle 
book stubs and we will notify raffle winners in due course. The draws will be made at the 
Christmas Fair. The PTA is always looking for volunteers who can spare time, skills or ideas to 
help them to operate.  If you feel you have anything to offer please contact the school office 
and we’ll put you in touch with the PTA.
Mrs Gemma Croston, Headteacher

Wednesday 29 November

Storytelling Evening

Friday 1 December

Christmas Tree Assembly led 

by Year 6 9am

PTA Christmas Fair in school 

hall 3:30pm

Wednesday 13 December

Early Years Christmas 

Nativity 2:15pm-2:45pm

Thursday 14 December

Christmas Dinner Day

Friday 15 December

Year 1/Year 2 Christmas 

Singalong 2:00pm – 3:00pm

Friday 22 December

Last day of Autumn Term

Storytelling Evening Key Stage 1
Year 1 and 2 children are invited back to school on 
Wednesday 29 November for a storytelling evening.  
Bring a teddy, a blanket and snuggle down with us for 
a bedtime story with friends from 5:00pm – 6:00pm.

FESTIVE SHOWTIME
Tickets will go on sale soon for 
our two festive performances so 
keep an eye on your ParentMail.  
Tickets will cost £3 per person 
and will be allocated on a first-
come first served basis.
Our Early Years classes will be 
putting on a Nativity for parents 
and carers on Wednesday 13 
December at 2:15pm.  
Year 1 and Year 2 will be 
entertaining families with their 
Christmas Singalong from 
2:00pm until 3:00pm on Friday 
15 December.
Also, Year 5 and 6 have been 
invited to watch Crompton 
House’s annual drama 
performance next week.  This 
year’s show is We Will Rock You 
and should prove to be an 
entertaining afternoon.  Good 
luck to the cast.

CONGRATULATIONS MISS TERRY
We would like to congratulate our Year 4 class teacher 
Miss Terry and her husband Andrew as they announce 
their first pregnancy.  Miss Terry will teach alongside 
Miss Farthing until the Easter holidays, when her 
maternity leave starts. The children are familiar with 
Miss Farthing, who will cover the maternity leave, so 
the transition should be smooth.
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